

**Burton Borough School** 

Audley Avenue, Newport, Shropshire TF10 7DS
Tel: 01952 386500 Email: burton.borough@taw.org.uk
Web: www.burtonborough.org.uk Twitter: @BurtonBorough

Principal: Krissi Carter ATCL, BMus (Hons), FCoT, FInstLM, FRSA, FCCT

3rd March 2023

Dear Year 6 Families,

## Re: Congratulations on your child gaining a place at Burton Borough School!

I am delighted that your child has been offered a place at Burton Borough School. Over the last six years, we have been heavily oversubscribed so I am sure that you will be very pleased that a place has been allocated to you. We are certainly very excited that we will be working with you and your child for the next steps of their educational journey!

During the summer term:

- Burton Borough School staff will be visiting primary schools so that they can meet with all students who will be joining us and give a presentation on what life is like at Burton Borough School
- Transition packs will be sent out electronically to the email addresses you have provided. However, if you wish to receive a hard copy, information on how to obtain one will be available in the transition pack email.
- There will be a transition day for all of our new year 7 students on the Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> June 2023, followed by a transition evening for families. Further information on this will follow nearer the time.

Once again, we are delighted that your child will be joining us soon and I very much look forward to meeting you all.

Yours sincerely,

Ben Morgan

Senior Vice Principal





**INCLUSION SCHOOLS** 











